Special Meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees
September 18, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 8:00am with the pledge to the flag.
Trustees John Bricker, Teresa Stratton, Shawn Mesler, and Fiscal Officer Michele Barratt
were present. .

The purpose of this special meeting was to discuss buying a boom mower for the Road
Department.

The purchase of the boom mower will improve the safety of the roads in the township by
improving visibility for drivers. We currently have to borrow equipment from other
townships and only get the opportunity to mow certain areas once a year. The boom
mower will also allow us to trim tree branches which will allow the roads to get sunlight
to dry out and last longer.

RESOLUTION 2023-0918-01

Authorizing expenditure of $85,000 from ARPA funds for the purchase of a used
boom mower from Ag-Pro. Trustee Stratton moved. Trustee Bricker seconded.
Voting YES — Stratton, Mesler, Bricker. Resolution adopted.

Adjournment:
The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 7:00pm.

With no further business to conduct, Mesler moved, seconded by Stratton to
adjourn at 8:05am. Voting YES — Mesler, Stratton, Bricker. Motion carried
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